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CITY OF SEDAN 

MINUTES OF OCTOBER 5, 2022 

The Sedan City Council met for the council’s regularly scheduled meeting, on October 5, 2022, 

beginning at 5:33 PM, with Mayor Jack Warren presiding. Council members present: Bryan 

Blankinship, Jesse Kate Buck, and Sharon Payne. Brett Dickens and Jaime Morris were absent. 

Employees present: Sherry Miller, John Miller, and Ralene Davis. Guest present: Ashley Kunath and 

Adley Pappan, with Sedan FFA. Melodee Wolfe, representing SAEDC.  

Jesse Kate Buck made a motion to approve the agenda. Bryan Blankinship seconded the motion. 

Motion carried. 

A motion to approve the minutes from the regular meeting held on September 21, 2022, was made by 

Bryan Blankinship, and seconded by Jesse Kate Buck. Motion carried. 

A motion to approve the bills in the amount of $82,159.71, was made by Bryan Blankinship and 

seconded by Jesse Kate Buck. Motion carried. 

Public Forum: None 

 

Ashley Kunath and Adley Pappan, representing Sedan FFA, spoke with the Council about having a 

Suicide Prevention Event on either October 17 or 18, from 6:45 – 8:00 PM. They plan to line the 

sidewalks downtown with luminaries, to remember teenagers who have died by suicide. Jesse Kate 

Buck made a motion to approve the event. Bryan Blankinship seconded the motion. Motion carried.  

 

Ralene Davis spoke with Council about audit management items. No action was taken; items 

discussed were tabled until the next council meeting.   

 

Bryan Blankinship made a motion to approve a sewer reduction in the amount of $76.55 for account 

#894. Sharon Payne seconded the motion. Motion carried. Jesse Kate Buck made a motion to approve 

a sewer reduction in the amount of $42.71 for account #416. Bryan Blankinship seconded the motion. 

Motion carried. Sharon Payne made a motion to approve a sewer reduction in the amount of $501.04 

for account #482. Jesse Kate Buck seconded the motion. Motion carried. 

 

Sherry Miller advised Council that there will be a new lead and copper plan (LRCC), that will be in 

effect October 16, 2024.  

 

Jesse Kate Buck made a motion to allow John Miller to purchase 2 tires from Main Street Auto. The 

cost per tire is $178.63 making the total cost $357.26. Bryan Blankinship seconded the motion. 

Motion carried.  

 

John Miller advised Council that he needs one more load of blacktop.  

At 6:04 PM, Sharon Payne made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Jesse Kate Buck seconded the 

motion. Motion carried and the meeting was adjourned. 

 

__________________________________                   ________________________________ 

Jack Warren, Mayor                      Sherry Miller, City Clerk 


